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November 2, 2021 

Dear Valued Oshkosh partner, 

In the very near future your organization will be contacted by our partner, Assent Compliance, for the 
purpose of collecting Conflict Minerals survey data so we can comply with our obligation as a publicly 
traded company to the SEC.   
 
Full details will be provided in the initial communication along with our signed Letter of Authorization.  
We ask that you respond to Assent Compliance and provide the requested data according to the 
instructions provided. 
  
In order to learn about Assent Compliance and how our partnership with Assent affects your company, 
as well as important information to help you complete these upcoming data requests, please review the 
following link: Assent Supplier Welcome Page 
  
To ensure the emails from Assent Compliance make it through to the intended recipient, we ask that 
you update any spam filters or other email scanning systems to whitelist the 
“regulatory@compliance.oshkoshcorp.com” domain.   

Lastly, if you have any question or concerns about this letter or the future request, please do not 
hesitate to contact the Oshkosh Corporation Conflict Minerals Team.  

Thank you very much for your support. 

 
 

Sean Ketter 
Vice President, Supply Chain Operations 
Oshkosh Corporation 
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